LEADERSHIP CORPUS CHRISTI &y chris, rexas 7503

September 28, 1977

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for agreeing to speak at the Leadership Corpus Christi session on the
economy of Corpus Christi. It will be held on Tuesday, October 11, 1977 in
the Padre Room at the Hilton Inn.

We would like you to be part of the panel discussion that begins at 7:00 p.m.
Each speaker will have ten minutes to cover a specific topic, followed by a
question and answer period after all the presentations.

Dr. Garcia, your topic is "Strategies Being Used to Retain Military Facilities
in Corpus Christi."

We invite you to join us for the rest of the session and for dinner. Just
return the enclosed card so we will know your plans. Also enclosed is a
brief biographical sketch we would like you to fill out and return.

If you need a blackboard or other equipment, please call Mary Wright at the
Chamber of Commerce, 882-6161, so that she can make the necessary arrangements.
We look forward.to hearing your remarks on October 11.

Sincerely,

Sarah Cook and Marvin King
LCC VI Program Co-chairmen

Enclosures



